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May 1, 2020 

 

Dear United Sikh Mission, 

 

On behalf of the City of Irvine, we would like to thank you for your donation. With partnerships 

like yours, the City can take steps to safeguard the health and well-being of our residents and 

community as we work together through COVID-19. 

 

Thank you for the generous donation of 50 meals. Your donation will be used in the City’s efforts 

to keep our community safe and support the City’s emergency measures in slowing the spread 

of COVID-19. 

 

On behalf of the City of Irvine, please accept our gratitude for this generous donation.  

City of Irvine Tax ID# is 95-2759391.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Wendy Brown 
Community Services Superintendent 
Emergency Operation Center Donation Manager 
wbrown@cityofirvine.og 
949-724-6730 
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